Due to the recent spike in COVID cases, the MCIA has been working closely with Solterra and monitoring any affects it has on curbside recycling pick up.  Unfortunately, Solterra’s workforce has been severely impacted by COVID, as has every industry across the nation.
 
During this time of unprecedented hardship, we ask all municipalities to please utilize all available means to notify residents that recycling may not be picked up on the scheduled day and the normal 24-hour recovery pick up of the materials may also be delayed another day or so depending upon the route and staff availability.
 
Solterra will continue to utilize their resources and has even reached out to sub-contractors to assist them within the next couple of weeks.  The MCIA will continue monitoring the situation and will continue updating everyone.  Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions.
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding.

Thank you

Kristy Jimenez
Recycling Program Coordinator
Middlesex County Improvement Authority
101 Interchange Plaza/Suite 202
Cranbury, NJ, 08512
Office: 609-409-5034
Cell: 732-997-8606

